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Hi PIP Members, 

My role as webmaster has been very minimal this year, which is good news. The website is 
running smoothly, and your director has been handling any issues that come up without my 
assistance. That said, I believe it is valuable for me to remain on call to deal with any issues that 
go outside the scope of their familiarity with the system. 

Earlier this year, we experienced some issues with automatically renewing our SSL certificate 
(the thing that lets us put HTTPS in our URL, which is very important to Google and Apple), but 
Ayesha has found and documented a solution to that problem. 

The plugins that add features to our website (like the podcast players and the simple RSS feeds 
for podcasts) were updated this year with no issues. 

Our host has automatically updated WordPress for us with no issues. This is the backend 
software that makes the website run, and keeping it up-to-date ensures we minimize security 
risks. 

Other than that, there is nothing to report. 

 

Jeffrey Moore 
Webmaster 

 

  


